
Take a Look at the New Look! 

 

Within the coming weeks, Southeastern’s website will have a new more modern and easy to use 

look!  We will offer the same excellent applications while making it easier to read and access.  Here 

are a few of the upcoming improvements:  

 

 Page sizes to your preference 

o Pages and fonts automatically resize based on your preferred browser size. 

 Easy to find options 

o Options have been regrouped to be more intuitive. 

o A Search Box has been added to assist in finding any page or content. 

 Easy access to the most used applications 

o Tracing, View POD/BOL, and Routing Guide remain on the home page for quick 

reference and do not require a secure sign-in. 

o Rate Quotes have been added to the main page due to very high activity; MySEFL login 

is required for access for security reasons. 

 Breaking News is front and Center 

o We will continue to keep you apprised of any special events, awards, weather, or new 

features that may affect you. 

In other words, we are having a “facelift” which should improve your access speeds while 

making things easier to read.  Enjoy! 


